
Public Service Announcement 

Tohono O’odham Nation Livestock Membership 

Virtual Consultation on Vaccinations 

July 29th at 6:00pm 

Dr. Michelle Schack will provide individual consultations regarding 

vaccinations.  

Recommend and advise proper vaccinations to administer to your 

herd.  

Contact the Department of Natural Resources at 520-383-1511 beginning on Monday July 25th to schedule an 

appointment. You will be provided a phone number to call in for your individual consultation.  

Partnership with Dr. Michelle Schack, DVM Dairy Veterinary Service.  

Any questions contact Executive Director Dwayne Lopez or Assistant Director Richard Saunders at 520-383-1511. 

The purpose of the project is to educate, provide training, and offer veterinary services in Herd 
Health Management practices to livestock owners on how to protect their herd. While vaccinating 

enhances the quality of beef and cattle. 

The goal of the consultation is to identify best practices on how to administer the vaccine to 
livestock cattle 




